
“Happy Campers”, as ALP Nuneaton visit
Purely Outdoors

All secondary learners at ALP Nuneaton have started their employability pathway by studying
the subject of Enterprise. Part of this course is to meet enterprising people in the local area.

Staff and students alike were delighted to be welcomed to Purely Outdoors to meet co-owner
Chris Wainwright. Chris informed students about how the business had started and grew, this
was followed by a tour of the factory and the impressive showroom. Finally, students put Chris
to the test with an array of their own questions to find out what skills and qualities Chris and his

team have that have enabled them to be enterprising people.



ALP would like to thank Purely Outdoors for their support. We would thoroughly recommend that
the Nuneaton community and beyond get themselves to the shop to see the impressive range of

camping and caravanning equipment.


